Producer Online News

Specialty-drug accumulator rules coming January 1, 2020

IngenioRx’s specialty-drug accumulator rules are designed to help your ASO clients control their
plan’s costs. They will also help them keep their plan the way they designed it.

An accumulator tracks employees’ out-of-pocket (OOP) costs. Our accumulator rules prevent
manufacturer subsidies from counting toward deductibles and OOP costs. But they don’t apply when
members receive needs-based financial aid. Members will still be able to use those subsidies to save
on their prescriptions, but it may take longer for them to meet their deductible and OOP maximum.

Let your ASO clients know so they can choose to add these rules to their plan upon renewal beginning
January 1, 2020.

This article applies to:

e Virginia
e Large Group



